
 
 

Our Ref.: G176/RCN/JAE/TF     

 

20th July 2023 

For the attention of the Resident 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Re: Ansteys Road Enabling Works, Hanham – Phase 2 Project Update 

 

As you will be aware, Forkers Limited have remobilised to site and are underway with Phase 2 of the 

enabling works at Ansteys Road, Hanham. 

 

The new raised table has been completed to the highway at the junction of Memorial Road and New 

Walk, and additional highway improvement works continue further along New Walk to manage 

traffic flows and create the new goods access for Sealtech. 

 

Further site investigation works have been undertaken and probe drilling works are currently ongoing 

towards the north of the site. It is anticipated that the first phase of drilling work will be completed in 

the next 1-2 weeks, with a second, shorter phase being undertaken in late August, following the 

completion of Sealtech’s new access. 

 

This current overall phase of work is estimated to be completed by mid-September. 

 

Contacts for the project are: - 

 

Andy Eastwood – Site Manager – email andyeastwood@forkers.com – Tel 07711 014 111 

Terence Forker – Contracts Manager – email terenceforker@forkers.com – Tel 07736 780 502 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and understanding during this 

phase of the project and assure you of our best attention at all times. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

for Forkers Limited 

 

 

Terence Forker 
 

 

Terence Forker 

Contracts Manager 
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